OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR

March 11, 2020

Dear LACCD Class of 2021,

Your Virtual Graduation Ceremony is on! As Chancellor for the Los Angeles Community College District, I am proud to share that the Class of 2021 Commencement Ceremony will take place on **Tuesday**, **June 8**, **2021**. Each of the nine colleges is planning a memorable Virtual Graduation Ceremony that will recognize your hard work, your persistence and your resolve to obtain your degrees and certificates.

Going virtual is necessary because of the current health and safety restrictions placed on all of us due to the COVID-19 pandemic. However, it cannot curtail our immense pride in to recognizing you and your family and friends. Each college will be posting information on its website to assist you in registering and participating in this memorable ceremony. All ceremonies will be live-streamed on social media on June 8, with additional information and links on how to access the ceremonies from the colleges' social media platforms.

The Board of Trustees, the College Presidents, our faculty and staff all join me in wishing you the very best in your next steps of your educational career and we look forward to joining you on June 8. We hope that the 2021 Virtual Graduation Ceremony will mark this significant milestone with a special event befitting of your outstanding accomplishments.

With immense admiration and respect,

Francisco C. Rodriguez, Ph.D.

Chancellor

Los Angeles Community College District



LOS ANGELES COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT

VIRTUAL GRADUATION CEREMONY

JUNE 8, 2021

OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR

March 11, 2021

Dear LACCD Colleagues,

Our Virtual Graduation Ceremony is on! I am proud to share that the Class of 2021 Commencement Ceremony will take place on **Tuesday**, **June 8**, **2021**. Each of the nine colleges is planning a memorable Virtual Graduation Ceremony that is testament to your hard work, your professionalism, and your persistence to deliver on our higher education promise to our students.

Going virtual is necessary because of the current health and safety restrictions placed on us. However, it will not curtail our immense pride in recognizing the achievements of our students, and their family and friends. All ceremonies will be live-streamed on social media on June 8, with additional information and links on how to access the ceremonies from the colleges' social media platforms.

The Board of Trustees, the College Presidents, and I wish you the very best for a strong finish to this semester and we look forward to seeing you on June 8. We hope that the 2021 Virtual Graduation Ceremony will celebrate this significant milestone for our students with a special event befitting of your outstanding resilience and resolve.

LACCD Proud.

With admiration and respect,

Francisco C. Rodriguez, Ph.D.

Chancellor

Los Angeles Community College District